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February 27, 1990

4 -

Director, Office of Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406

RE: Reply to a Notice of Violation
(NRC Inspection Report No.: 030-06195/89-001)

Dear Sir

In response to your ' Notice of Violation' dated February 2, 1990, please find
attached a letter by Dr. Roger Hencham, Radiation Safety Officer, which
addresses the issues raised.

If additional information is desired, we will be glad to be of assistance.
1

Sincerely yours,

/ -f |"W
Peter E. Grebow, Ph.D.

PEG /mp ,

Attach.
:

cc: Mr. William T. Russell, Regional Administrator
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